
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

November 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Thursday 5 December 2024, we will be hosting the following two events in the 
Community Room: 
 
8.30am - 9.30am – Join us for a warm drink and light breakfast and have a look through 
some winter clothing items which have kindly been donated.  These are in both adult and 
children’s sizes.  These items include coats, pyjamas, winter footwear and more.  Please 
feel free to take what you need. 
  
We also have some pre-loved toys and gifts at a small cost.  There may be some 
stocking fillers for your loved ones. 
 
2.30pm - 3.30pm – Please join us to play some fun family games in the Community 
Room.  We have a tombola with some great prizes to be won, name the teddy and guess 
how many sweets are in the jar.  There will be a small cost for the games so please bring 
some loose change with you to join in.  
 
School Home Support (SHS) will also be coming along if you would like to find out more 
about their services.  
 
In the final week of term, children will be given the chance to purchase raffle tickets to win 
a Christmas prize.  Prizes will be displayed in the Community Room window and a text 
message will follow with more details nearer the time.   
 
Everyone is welcome so please come along. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Emily Chesterman 
Parental Involvement Officer  


